
 

English: We will start the term with researching and publishing an information leaflet all about The Crab 

and Winkle Way. The focus comes from our key question ‘Can one person change the world? ´ We will 

then be reading ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’ - a wonderfully persuasive story. We will be writing persuasive 

letters.  

 

Maths: This term, we will be learning about fractions. We will be learning about wholes, parts, halves, 

thirds, quarters and placing these fractions on number lines. We will also continue working on counting in 

2s, 5s and 10s. Later in the term, we will be learning to tell the time on an analogue clock. Please work on 

this at home too. 

 

Science:  On our Science learning journey this term, we will be consolidating topics. We will apply our 

knowledge and understanding to help a giant tortoise called Tessa who lives on The Galapagos Islands. 

We will link our previous leaning about explorers and the travels of Darwin. 

 

Humanities: We are continuing with our topic, “Can One Person Change the World?” This term, we are 

learning about the designers and engineers who made the Crab and Winkle Way. We will walk part of 

The Way and create our own maps. 

 

Spanish: The children will focus on counting in Spanish to 10. 

Year 2 Curriculum 

Newsletter 

Term 5 

If you have any questions 

at all, please find us at the 

end of the day or pop a 

note in the Contact Book.  

Sincerely, 

The Year 2 team.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please have a look over our 

class curriculum for the 

coming term… 
 

Please ensure a named PE kit is in school at all times. This 

includes plimsolls and trainers and a hat for the sunnier 

weather.  Children with long hair need to have it tied 

back. Please make sure all uniform is named.  

 

Home Learning will be published on Google Classrooms 

each Thursday and should be completed and handed 

in on Tuesdays.  

 

Our Forest School sessions will continue on these dates: 

Wiltshire - 19th April, 3rd & 17th May 
Disney - 26th April, 10th May, session 3 tbc 

 

PSHE: 

Our topic this term, is 

“Relationships.” We 

will be looking at 

families and 

friendships. We will 

discuss trusting 

friendships and how 

to navigate conflict if 

it arises. 

Art & DT: 

Our Art will be based 

around the work of 

Pablo Picasso and 

Antonin Gaudi. We will 

explore some of their 

work and will use them 

as inspiration for our 

own works of art.  

PE:  

One of our sessions 

will be developing 

table tennis skills 

and the other will 

focus on building 

key skills in netball.  

Music & 

Computing 
This term, the 

children will be 

linking their Music 

and Computing to 

record and create 

music on the iPads.  

RE:  

Our learning will consider the key 

question: Who is a Muslim and what do 

they believe?  
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